
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Joanne Jones' <jhjones600@yahoo.com>

Date: 5/8/2017 4:44:48 PM
Subject: RE: East Cooper Republican Club requesting Lt Governor Bryant

Good afternoon,
 
I apologize for the late reply, we have been extremely busy with session nearing an end. The Lieutenant Governor has 
a prior engagement next Monday (5/15), but would love to come and speak to your group as soon as his schedule will 
allow. For scheduling purposes, I am going to send your contact, Lily Cogdill, so that this process will be as smooth as 
possible. Thank you for reaching out to the Lieutenant Governor with this invitation. I am from the 
Berkeley/Charleston area and have had the pleasure of attending your club on a couple of occasions. Please look 
forward to an email from Mrs. Lily.
 
Thank you again for your help.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
 

From: Joanne Jones [mailto:jhjones600@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 10:42 AM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: East Cooper Republican Club requesting Lt Governor Bryant
 
Hi Hayden,
 
I am the president of the East Cooper Republican Club in Mount Pleasant. We meet monthly with a 
variety of speakers addressing timely issues. The ECRC typically has 80 or more attendees and the 
luncheon opens doors at 11:30 and then runs 12:00 - 1:00.
 
We were wondering if Lt Governor Bryant would be available to speak on Monday, May 15. With the 
gas tax being such an important issue, we felt the Lt Governor would shed all important light and 
have an interesting perspective of one who was so recently a member of the legislature.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. We know availability is tight, but would love to have 
you!
 
Kind regards,
 
Joanne Jones
843-754-3449
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